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Teesdale Primary School - Junior School Excursion  

 

On Wednesday 6th December students will be attending an excursion to the Museum of Play and 

Art in Geelong! This term, students will be learning about the human body, the five senses and 

exercise. We believe that a trip to MoPA will be an exciting celebration of a wonderful year, as well 

as a chance to explore the human body and the senses in action.  

 

The Geelong Children’s Museum is filled to the brim with sensory, immersive, play-based learning 

experiences. The Museum itself, and all the activities your children will encounter during their visit, 

have been carefully curated to support the Victorian Curriculum.  

The excursion is being funded by Student Wellbeing Boost Funds which means there will be no cost 

to families. 

Families will need to provide permission for their child to attend via Sentral.  For instructions on how 

to do this, please visit our school website and follow these links. 

Parent Resources – Sentral Parent Portal – Document at the bottom called “Sentral Granting 

Permission”. 

School uniform is to be worn. Students will need to bring their snack, lunch and water bottle in a 

small bag that they can carry.  

We will be leaving and returning to school within school hours. 

 

If you have questions, please contact your child’s classroom teacher. 

 

Rose Musselwhite (JSC), Natalie Fletcher (JSB) and Brad Maskell (JSA) 

 

 

 

 

 

 


